TTBP Monthly Meeting Minutes June 11, 2018

Call to order: 7:08pm by Chris Elliot (President)

Attendance (13): Ben Lawson, Chris Elliot, Carrie Freeman, Tina Williams, Steve Tackett, Jennifer Williams, Faith Roberts, Jessica Gonzalez, Noel Gonzalez, Monica Chandler, Katy Sturch, Betsy Clark, Maurice Earley

Approval of May Minutes: Steve Tackett and Carrie Freeman

President (Chris Elliot)

Open 2018-19 Board positions: Corporate Sponsorship Chair

Spirit Wear Chair Uniform Co-Chair

Volunteer hours Tracker - Chris Elliott

Noel Gonzalez volunteers to be Spirit Wear Chair.

Please see separate attachment 2018-2019 TTBP Board Member Roster.

Treasurer (Tina Williams)

\$23, 447.72 Money market fund \$10,006.18 General fund balance

Will be transferring \$2,500. from the general fund balance to the money market fund for future uniform purchase.

Will be receiving a check from the Ford Drive Fundraiser.

Vice President - Fundraisers (Carrie Freeman)

August 11 One Stop Car Wash 9-3

September 15 TAG DAY 9-1

Secretary (Jennifer Williams)

Band registration packets will be reviewed and then printed in July in time for our **August 6 TTBP Registration Night** and TTBP Meeting. Copy paper will need to be purchased. Have orange.

Student Accounts (Faith Roberts)

\$3.369.75 in student accounts

There will be several accounts rolling over to a sibling's student account or deposited into the TTBP General Fund due to graduating.

Ben Lawson

Look for an email coming out with lots of information.

Future band has about 31 incoming freshmen, 5-6 students moving, and 3-4 dropping. These are good numbers. Total numbers are up from previous years.

June 15 - Graduation. Meet here at 9:30am in Sunday best. Recommend girls not wearing heels and boys not wearing a blazer. Will be home between 3:30 and 4:00pm. Bring a snack.

Summer Band camp begins in August. See posted calendar.

August 30 - Band Camp Picnic and Family Show.

Show music is done. Waiting for drumline and pit.

Sept 4 - School begins.

5 football games and 5 competitions this coming year

Dec (Tues) Winter Concert with choir.

High School band students visited the Middle School band to talk about band. May have 15-18 freshmen in the competition band.

At today's faculty meeting Mrs. Seiders(school principal) presented Mr. Parr and Mr. Lawson the Blue Ribbon certificate.

Next year's Spring Band trip will be somewhere closer. In 2020, the Spring Band trip will go back to Florida(Disney).

Hope to have the new band roster in July.

Meeting adjourned: 7:49pm

Meeting minutes respectfully submitted by Jennifer Williams (TTBP Secretary)

Next meeting on **July 16, 2018** Tabb Band Room